
 
Keep an Older Person Safer in 2024 
Cold calling is not illegal. However, any trader that ignores a sticker or 
notice on a door stating that the occupier does not wish to receive cold 
calls may be committing a criminal offence. 

As a nationwide, live-in, home care provider since 1980 we decided to try 
and help prevent, where we could, an older or disabled person becoming a 
victim.  

The above door sticker may be of interest to someone you know. These are 
free of charge and if you reply to this email, 
info@ablecommunitycare.com, we will be happy to send some for you to pass 
on, or individuals may contact us directly, (since 2019 we have given out 
over 180,000).  

We do not keep any individual details on a database, and we do not give 
information to other organisations. We are happy for you to share this 
offer if you have a Facebook page or local newsletter. 
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